Y Gwir Anrh/Rt Hon Carwyn Jones AC/AM Prif Weinidog Cymru/First Minister of Wales



Eich cyf/Your ref: P-04-462 Ein cyf/Our ref: FM/00614/13

William Powell AM Chair Petitions Committee Naomi.stocks@wales.gov.uk

12 June 2013

Dear William,

I am writing in response to your letter dated 22 May about flag policy.

Our policy is to fly the Red Dragon, Union Flag and European Union flag together every day on buildings in the Welsh Government administrative estate. Where there are three flagpoles and an alternative flag is flown, that flag replaces the European Union Flag. The Armed Forces flag has been flown for Armed Forces Day, but we have not taken down the European Union flag for Commonwealth Day.

Yours sincerely

CARWYN JONES